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Headteacher: Mrs K M Ward
  Monday 10th September 2018
Dear Parents and Children,

The children have settled really well into Year One and we have been working hard and having lots of fun!
This half term our topic is Penguins, Possums and Pigs. The children will learn about different animals, their features and where they live. In Science we will be studying different animals, researching animals around the world in various climates and recording what we find, creating our own animals and looking at animals in their habitats. We hope the children will enjoy using lots of different resources and media within their Geography work to spark their curiosity and fascination about the world; locating interesting countries with hot and cold climates. The children will also be exploring various Art and Design techniques to experiment with their mark-making using physical features of the world as inspiration. 
In RE we will be learning about Harvest and Creation, discussing how countries and different faiths across the world celebrate the Harvest Festival and trying different foods and fruits. If you could send your son/daughter into school with different food labels or packing this would be greatly appreciated and help us to build a picture of the food eaten in different countries. Likewise, if you have any information about how different faiths celebrate the Harvest Festival, please do send some information with your child.
Our P.E lessons take place on a Tuesday and Thursday each week so please ensure that your child has their full P.E kit in school at all times.
Some homework will be set each week. We will place details about homework task on the school website, on the Year 1 class page. The children will need access to the internet because some of the homework will use the Mathletics, Education City and Purple Mash websites. We will provide more details about homework at the Curriculum meeting on September 24th. We will send out a separate letter, explaining how to access the websites and we will ensure that your child receives their own user name and password. Please check all homework and sign the homework diary to acknowledge this.
Reading will be part of homework every week. The children should continue to read to you for a short period each day. We enjoy reading your comments in the reading diary. All year one children will also read at least twice a week, to an adult, in school. Once during guided reading, using a previously unseen text and once sharing their reading book and responding to questions about it. Reading is monitored in school and a range of other opportunities for reading will be provided through the Literacy curriculum. 

If you have any questions or concerns, either jot a note in your son/daughter’s homework diary or book an appointment to see us after school. Mrs Garner arranges the staff surgery times. I am looking forward to meeting you at the curriculum meetings.
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‘Inspiring, believing and achieving in our loving Christian Community’



